
Pawsitive Pride Discipline 
Students might receive an Office Discipline Referral (ODR) if they are not showing Pawsitive 
Pride and have received reminders regarding their behaviors.  If students receive an ODR, they 
will process with the principal the Pawsitive Pride expectations that were not followed and 
discuss how to make better choices in the future.  An intervention will also be implemented 
which might include reteaching of Pawsitive Pride expectations, loss of a privilege, and/or 
parental contact.  Pawsitive Pride follows the belief that every behavior has a purpose.  It is our 
job as a school to teach appropriate behaviors and positively reinforce student behavior so they 
can make positive choices throughout the school day. 

 
 


